
 

NEWSLETTER 
“Seeing Christ in ourselves and others” 

Please visit our website:  www.holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk 
Follow us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/holyfamilyprimary  Friday 16th September, 2022 

Welcome,  добро пожаловать, Witamy, Sveiki, Bienvenido, Bienvenue,  

ยินดีต้อนรบั to our latest Newsletter.   

Data Collection Form  

& Annual Outings Indemnity 
 

Over the next couple of weeks, we 
will be sending home a Data 
Collection Form, which is a summary 
of your personal information along 
with the Annual Outings Indemnity 
form .  We would be grateful if you 
could complete the forms and return 
to school the next day.  Thank you. 

 

 Tea & Chat 
 

Please come along to meet your child’s Teacher. 

Meetings will be held in the school hall from 2.15 pm to 3.15 pm.  

 

Monday 26th September, 2022  -  Reception Class  

Wednesday 28th September, 2022  -  Year 5 

Monday 3rd October, 2022  -  Year 1 

Tuesday 4th October, 2022  -  Year 3 

Thursday 6th October, 2022  -  Year 4 and Year 6 

Tuesday 11th October, 2022  -  Year 2 

 

 
Friends of Holy Family School 

 
We are holding a short get 
together on  Thursday 22nd 
September, 2022 at 2.45 pm to 
3.15 pm in the school hall.  This 
will be a great chance to meet 
everyone.  We would also like 
some ideas for fundraising.    
 
Please come along, all family 
members welcome . 

 

Macmillan Coffee Afternoon 
 

Year 6 would like to invite all families 
to attend a fundraising coffee afternoon on Friday 30th 
September, 2022 from 2.30 pm to 3.15 pm in the 
school hall.     
 

The children would be very grateful 
for donations of cakes to sell at the 
event, these can be sent to school on 
the day.   Please come along, 
everyone welcome 

http://www.holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk
https://www.facebook.com/holyfamilyprimary


 

 

Happy Birthday  
to pupils celebrating their birthday this week and next week. 

Simone J Liam G  Michalina M Jack B 

     

     

     

     

 

Wrap Around Care 
 

Please see below details of our wrap around care 
clubs.. 
 
Sunrise Breakfast Club 
Our Sunrise Breakfast Club is 
available each morning, during 
term time, from 7.45 am to 8.45 am.   The cost is 
£5.00 per child per day and bookings can be made 
via Scopay.    Places must be reserved in advance 
and bookings will close each Thursday for places 
the following week.   Please do not turn up without 
booking. 
 

Any pupils that qualify for Pupil Premium funding 
may be able to access a part subsidised place.  
Please contact the school office for further details.  
 
IMPORTANT  -  Please be aware that if places 
are booked and children do not attend (apart from 
sickness absence) payment will still be required in 
full for these sessions.  Please let us know if your 
child will not be attending!   
 
Sunset After School Club 
The Sunset After School Club is 
available after school, during term 
time from 3.30 pm to 5.30 pm.  Each day, 
attendance at the club is split into two sessions.  
The first session is from 3.30 pm to 4.30 pm and 
the second session runs from 4.30 pm to 5.30 pm.     
 

The cost for each session is £5.00 per child per day 
and places can be booked via Scopay, where there 
is the option to book one or two sessions each day, 
as required.    Places must be reserved in advance, 
however bookings will close on a Thursday for 
places the following week.  
 

Pupil premium funding is not available for the 
Sunset After School Club, therefore charges will 
apply for all children. 
 
IMPORTANT  -  Please ensure children are 
collected promptly at the end of their session.  A 
£5.00 late fee will be charged for children who are 
collected late. 

Attendance Stars 
 

The Class with the best weekly attendance 
will be rewarded with an additional activity. 

 

This week’s Attendance Stars  
are 

 

Year 5 
 

Congratulations!  

 

After School Sports Clubs 

We are also pleased to announce the new sports 

clubs starting next week. 

 

Year 5 & Year 6 Football Club 

Monday 12/9/22 to Monday 17/10/22 

3.30 pm  to 4.30 pm*  -  £20.00 per child 
 

*At the end of football club, children will need to be 

collected from the playground gate adjacent to Church.   

 

Year 1 & Year 2 Sports Club 

Wednesday 14/9/22 to Wednesday 19/10/22 

3.30 pm to 4.30 pm  -  £20.00 per child 

 
Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 & Year 6 Sports Club 

Thursday 15/9/22 to Thursday 20/10/22 

3.30 pm to 4.30 pm  -  £20.00 per child 

 
For all sports clubs, children will need PE clothing 

and footwear suitable for outdoors, as sessions will 

be held  on the playground or the field. 

 
Places can be booked via Scopay.   If your child 

qualifies for pupil premium and would like to 

attend, please ensure a place is booked by emailing 

or calling the school office as places are limited  

 
Children will not be able to attend unless they are 

registered  Please contact us with any queries. 



 

 
 

Remembering The Queen 

 
This week children in Year 2 have talked about  

Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II  
and all of the brilliant things that she has done. 

 
The class then made some lovely colourful  

collages of her silhouette  
as a sign of remembrance. 

 

 
 
 

Here are Year 5  
with their big smiles 
during the first week 

back at school. 
 
 

 
Year 6 had a 
great afternoon 
getting to know 
their buddies in 
Reception Class. 


